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Two Katten attorneys will participate in the Society for Corporate Governance Chicago Chapter 
Meeting at 12:00 p.m. (CT) on Wednesday, October 28. Larry Levin, co-head of Katten's Corporate 
Securities practice in Chicago, will moderate the "2021 Proxy Season Preview: Key Developments 
Impacting Proxy and Form 10-K Disclosure" panel, and Corporate associate Alyse Sagalchik will 
serve as a panelist. They will discuss the latest developments impacting proxy statement and Form 
10-K disclosure, and provide insights on how a company may be affected by these developments and 
how to successfully address them.

Learn more about the 2021 Proxy Season Preview webinar.
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